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Towanda Bryant

From: Petra Vorwig <Petra.Vorwig@ses.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 8:41 PM

To: Towanda Bryant; Trang Nguyen

Subject: KA272 SES-MOD-20150731-00482

Hi Trang and Towanda,  
 
Can you please lower the EIRP density value identified in line E49 of the Schedule B submitted with the above referenced 

application to  52.76 dBW/4kHz?    
 
Please let me know if you need any further information.  
 
Thank you.  
---------------------------------  
Petra A. Vorwig 
Regulatory Counsel 
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